
GLARC holds
virtual meetings

when the weather
is less than ideal. 
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February MeetingsFebruary Meetings

Rachel Kramer, a WMU med
student, explained how our
Rotary Grant helped further
her water project to improve
health in Ghana.

No winner winner,
chicken dinner for
Kim. Maybe next
time...

Ice sailing on Gull Lake sounds exhilarating as
Rotarian Dave Flook and friend Peter Sarelis

achieved 79.5 mph!



https://gulllakearearotary.org

Community Involvement & CelebrationsCommunity Involvement & Celebrations

GLARC is a proud sponsor of the Spring
First Day Shoe Fund program. 

Happy Birthday to Rotarian
Faye Koestner! Upholding
our Rotary motto of 'Service
Above Self,' we provided
Faye with transportation to
a celebratory lunch.  The
Robot presented a Happy
Birthday  song and a gift at
our table. Happy Birthday
Faye!

Don Deibler and Donna Tellam successfully
completed the Junior Achievement Program for

the second-grade class. Thank you to Brittany
Zuidema and her outstanding students! 

Valentine’s Day Dinner

https://gulllakearearotary.org/

